Letter #1:
Good afternoon! I’m writing to let you know I do not support the proposed ordinance to create a buffer zone at the Louisville abortion facility. I believe this will negatively impact our First Amendment right to speech and I do not agree with surrendering public land to private enterprises – especially not those used for the slaughter of unborn babies.
Please vote against this proposed ordinance.


Letter #2:
Good afternoon! I’m writing to let you know I do not support the proposed ordinance to create a “safety zone” at the Louisville abortion facility. Louisville does need to get serious about public safety; however, I don’t believe the pro-life prayer leaders peacefully demonstrating in front of the abortion clinic should ever be our focus.
Please vote against this proposed ordinance.


Letter #3:
Good afternoon! I’m writing to let you know I do not support the proposed ordinance to create a buffer zone at the Louisville abortion facility. It’s clear certain members of the Louisville Metro Council are trying to give special treatment to the EMW abortion facility. I do not support this.
Please vote against this proposed ordinance.

